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Senator James Sanders Jr. Concerned About Rockaway Beach

Closures; Sends Letter to NYC Parks Department; Seeks Alternate

Plan

JAMES SANDERS JR.  May 19, 2022

In light of recent announcements regarding Rockaway Beach closures over the summer,

Senator James Sanders Jr. sent a letter to the NYC Parks Commissioner seeking an alternate

plan. The entire letter can be read down below. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/james-sanders-jr

